
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

April 26, 2004                    Carson City 
 (775) 687-6525 

 
 
 
 

TO:  ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED 
PERSONS 

 
SUBJECT: GAMING DEVICE TESTING ON CASHLESS WAGERING 

SYSTEMS 
 

The Gaming Control Board’s Cashless Wagering System Laboratory 
has been completed and is now capable of conducting all the cashless wagering 
system to machine interface testing for Nevada.  Therefore, after June 1, 2004, 
any equipment requiring approval for use on a cashless wagering system should 
be directed to the Board’s Electronic Services Division. 

 
While the Board expects to complete the required testing in a timely 

manner, it is possible that some equipment may still be referred to outside testing 
agencies, on a case by case basis, as required by the testing backlog. 

 
For additional information regarding this matter contact Marc 

McDermott, Chief of the Electronic Services Division, at (702) 486-2043. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Scott Scherer 
     Board Member 
 
SS/MM:je 
 
c:  Dennis Neilander, Chairman 
     Bobby Siller, Board Member 
     Records & Research Services 
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